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On Friday 24 November 2017, the Board of Management met and resolved to: 

• Consider a proposal for the development of a business case by QFES and QAS for the relocation 

of training facilities from Whyte Island. 

 

The Board noted the following out of session resolutions to: 

• Approve the QPS 2015 Government Commitments progress report as at 30 June 2017 for 

submission to the Department of Premier and Cabinet. 

• Approve the QPS 2017-18 Budget Allocations. 

• Approve the creation of a permanent Superintendent position at Protective Services, Operations 

Support Command.   

• Approve the Queensland Police Service Annual Report 2016-17. 

• Approve version 3 of the Demand and Resource Committee Terms of Reference. 

• Approve version 2 of the Program Management Committee Terms of Reference.   

 

The next Board meeting is scheduled for Wednesday 28 February 2018. 
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